Visit of World Bank Representatives to FGU - Consultations on
New Project
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On March 26 and 27, 2024, representatives of the World Bank visited the Federal Administration for
Geodetic and Property-Legal Affairs for final consultations regarding the approval of financing for a new
project in the Federation of Bosnia and Herzegovina. The World Bank delegation included Mr. Christoph
Puscha, Practice Manager, Mr. Paul Scott Prettitore, a land administration specialist, and Ms. Samra
Bajramovi¢, Operations Analyst in the World Bank office in BiH. The new project, named GIVE
(Geospatial Infrastructure and Valuation Enhancement Project), is planned to start in 2025 and aims to
provide support in harmonizing real estate data between the Land Registry and Cadastre, public disclosure
of cadastral survey data, development of spatial data infrastructure for FBiH, mass property valuation, and
building registration. The FGU delegation was led by Director Zeljko Obradovi¢ at this meeting, and
discussions were held in a constructive atmosphere with an exchange of opinions and ideas about the
implementation of this important project.
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